
Wyong Leagues Speaks on Its History

Reflecting the interest of the role that clubs now play within our communities, the Budgewoi 
chapter of Probus recently invited author Greg Tunn and Wyong Leagues Group Board Member, Rod 
Wicks to attend one of their meetings to deliver a presentation on the history of Wyong Leagues 
Group. This year the Group is into its 50th year and has grown into a network of 11 clubs throughout 

NSW. Seven of those clubs are located on the Central Coast where it all began in 1973. Greg is a 
retired educator and long-term resident who has an encyclopaedic knowledge of the region,

having published a number books on quite a few local institutions icons.
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